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Monday 21st October 2024 

Nursery Forest School  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to let you know about an exciting opportunity for our Nursery children. We would like to 

give all Nursery children, morning and afternoon children, the chance to experience taster sessions of 

Forest School activities in the school’s Ezone.  

Forest School for Nursery will start, after half term on Monday 11th November 2024.  

Forest School is where the children have plenty of opportunities to learn outside with activities being 

tackled in all types of weather and the children will get wet and muddy whilst enjoying themselves. For 

their Forest School days, the children will need to come to school in old clothes that you don’t mind 

getting dirty. These include: 

 Come in shoes/trainers (but bring old trainers or Wellington boots) 

 a waterproof coat with a hood or hat 

 gloves 

 long trousers 

 long sleeved tops  

Ideally, an all in one all-weather suit would work best but please don’t feel that you have to buy one 

especially for this.  

The children will be participating in Forest Schools for the Autumn Term on the Mondays listed 

below: 

 Monday 11th November 

 Monday 18th November  

 Monday 25th November  

 Monday 2nd December 

 Monday 9th December 

 Monday 16th December 

We would like to invite parents and carers along to one of these sessions so that you can see exactly 

what it is your children do in the forest. More details to follow. 

Should you have any questions about Forest School, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Thanking you in advance,  

 

 

Mr C Watkins 

Headteacher 

 


